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COUNCIL MEETING – 29 JANUARY 2020 
ITEM 11 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Deputy Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for Health, 
Leisure and Culture :- 
  
“Tourism is once again on the agenda of all local authorities across the Tees Region. 
We have one of the greatest assets criss-crossing the Borough and it is in my view 
greatly underused, that asset being the River Tees. Whilst efforts to utilise the River 
are very few and far between is it not time that we look at utilising this attraction to 
bring in both domestic and international tourists?” 
 


